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Corvallis, Oregon (April 2023)—CyberLock, Inc., a global leader in key-centric access control 
solutions, is proud to win two Security Today Platinum Govie Awards!  

As a leading supplier of key-centric access control solutions, CyberLock is excited to announce 
that Security Today magazine awarded the CyberKey Go with a Platinum Govie Award in the 
Access Control Devices and Peripherals category. CyberLock Blue padlock won an additional 
Platinum Govie Award in the Locks and Locking Systems category. Each year, a panel of 
independent judges select Govie Award winners to honor outstanding government security 
products in a variety of categories. 

CyberKey Go (CKR-GO) is an electronic key used to operate CyberLock cylinders. Designed for a 
mobile workforce, CKR-GO has a memory that contains encrypted access codes, a list of 
accessible locks, expiration dates, and schedules of authorized dates and times. Bluetooth 5.0 
technology allows users to update access permissions from anywhere with a Bluetooth-enabled 
device. Replace CKR-GO’s battery on the go and eliminate risk of the key battery dying during 
use.  

CyberLock Blue padlock is an IP68-rated keyless locking solution designed to protect critical 
assets in high-security environments, such as the water, energy, telecom, and transportation 
industries. Access is authenticated using 256-bit AES CMAC challenge and response technology, 
providing the highest-grade security solution that CyberLock offers. Support for both hardware 
and software-based keyless credentials offers scheduled access control in online and offline 
locations, via your choice of the Cyber Access mobile app on Android or iOS, a CyberLock 
infrared fob, and select CyberKey smart keys.  

CyberLock is proud to meet the needs of customers all over the world. With over 20 years in 
the security industry, CyberLock is a trusted name in access control. For more information 
about CyberKey Go, CyberLock Blue, or the CyberLock access control system in general, visit 
www.cyberlock.com or give us a call at 541-738-5500.  


